Hello Children and Families,

I enjoyed our first Zoom Sunday school meeting last week. It was nice to see faces, hear voices, and see projects some are working on. Please look for details to join us next week and future dates.

Flowers on the Altar (Virtual)

We are asking children to create a picture of beautiful flowers we can place on the altar. They can use crayons, paints, tissue paper, etc. and the artwork will be placed on the altar for FB live services on Sunday. After the service, the artwork will be sent to members of St. John's. The children may include a note if they wish, but please be sure to put your name on the back of the artwork. The artwork can be delivered to the basket outside office doors during the week or text Ms. Cheryl (210) 663-8074 if you need it picked up.

Mother's Day Video Entries Please don't forget to send these in!

We are asking families to send a short video (5-10 seconds) of moms/grandmas and their children doing something together with the shout out "We love...!" It could be something you always do like reading a story together, or something you have started doing during this time like skateboarding, taking walks, cooking, etc. Send the videos to cheryl@stjohnsnb.com. The deadline is Sunday, May 3 at noon. The videos will be put together and presented on Mother's Day for all to enjoy.

Children's Chapel

This week's lesson will be posted at 2:00 p.m. on Sunday. We will explore John 10:10 and the Good Shepherd. Father Ripp and I will see you live on Facebook on Sunday at 10:00 a.m.

Prayer Walk

This is a simple way to initiate prayers on a nature walk. A <u>pdf is available here</u> to help lead the walk.

A Holy Hike with Psalms for Children

This is another activity to get outside in God's beautiful world and connect Psalms and nature. Enjoy by clicking here!

Hope and love in Christ,

Ms. Cheryl